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Aug. 2, 2011 - Every year the Carlisle Barracks Youth Services hold welcome jams for children age
6-18.  The Jams, which are held near the pool pavilion, give the kids the chance to meet other kids, and
to find out about the services and programs YS offers.  Approximately 300 kids took advantage of the
three, high school, middle school and elementary school, events, which included food, dancing and
games.  For more photos from the Welcome Jams, check out the Army War College Facebook site at 
www.facebook.com/usawc.
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